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Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I enclose herewith copies of my report 
regard^g the School for Teachers which is usually made 
to the Teachers Training Committee in the month of 
February after the admission of the Elementary Class 
(becond Short course). I have shown this report to 
Dr. Harrison and informed him that this is all „ 
enal which I rave to present to that Committee. It 

mî necessary to call a meeting of the
Committee for the purpose of hearing the minutes of the 
previous meeting and this report. There have been so
mJnyv.™ev^gE ln connecti°n with the School for Teachers 
a> which the members of the Teachers Training Committee 
have been or will be present that it is possible you may 
consider it unnecessary to call the Teachers Training 
Committee together. Should you so de*.it|e I am enclosing 
copies of my report so that this can be sent to the 
members with an announcement that this 
necessary and unless other members have something else 
tor the agenda, the meeting will not be called.

the mat-

is all that is

Yours faithfully,

r
B. Dean.


